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Service Districts Governing Body  

Meeting Notice 
 

Brooks Community Service District 
 
SALEM, OR - Notice is hereby given that a public meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 23, 2018, at 
9:30 a.m. in the Senator Hearing Room at Marion County Courthouse Square, located at 555 Court 
Street NE in Salem, Oregon. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is for the Marion County Board of Commissioners, acting as the Governing 
Body of the Brooks Community Service District, to consider the approval of the Resolution setting Sewer 
Rate Charges.  
 
This meeting will be open to the public. Those wishing additional information may contact the district 
office at 5155 Silverton Road NE in Salem, Oregon, or call (503) 588-5084. 
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